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Winter 23/24

Work-based learning is going strong in the
Jordan School District.  Our middle schools

have had some amazing career fairs and our
high school students are all over the valley
getting hands-on experiences.  Great job to
our teachers and staff for all the work they
do to support our students and their future

career success.
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CCA Career Fairs
Fort Herriman Middle & South Hills Middle
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This quarter, video and film production students

throughout Jordan District were given an exclusive peek

behind the curtain of the movie-making world. Thanks to

the collaborative efforts of our educators and the

welcoming professionals at Enigma 3 Filming Studio, about

100 aspiring filmmakers embarked on a hands-on

educational journey, attending workshops on

camerawork, lighting, grip work, and audio. 
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"It was such a fun experience and helped me and my fascination with the
medical field. I know for sure now that I want to go into this path and I

have an idea of what I am more interested in then others!"
~Carly Miller

Mountain Ridge High School Student
Aspiring Oncology Nurse
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Remember to share your awesome WBL Activities
with us by filling out the report form, also found

under the “Educators” tab.

Rushell Crane
WBL Assistant

Rushell is the member of our team working hard
behind the scenes to make your work-based

learning activity requests come together! 

Last month she had a request for an activity in
interior design for 9th grade students at

Mountain Creek Middle School. Rushell reached
out to RC Willey who was happy to host a tour!
Students were able to visit RC Willey and see a
presentation on how interior design works on a

showroom floor.

Let us know how we can help you! 
Visit cte.jordandistrict.org, hover over the “Educators”
tab and select “Work-Based Learning Activity Request

Form” to make a request.

Work-Based Learning Activity Requests



A shout out to our elementary schools which have hosted
their Kids’ Market Place so far this year!

Elementary Work Based Learning News

Please contact Dana Crowther at 
dana.crowther@jordandistrict.org for questions regarding Kids’ Market Place.

Southland
Eastlake
Riverton

Way to go 3rd grade teachers!  

Future

firefigher, singer, &

movie star!

Starting out right by
putting a little money

into savings.

“Uh oh! You sprained your ankle. Rent crutches
for $12.00.”
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Utah’s champion for agriculture, Gov Cox is often referred to as Utah’s
‘Farmer in Chief’. He recently discussed how important our local food
production is. He said, “We have strategic oil reserves and innovation in
the field of energy and natural resources, which has helped make us
more self-sustaining for energy, but the only thing we need more than
energy is food. We haven’t historically taken that same approach with
food.”

Jordan School District supports Gov Cox's sentiments that food and
agriculture are an important part of our lives. Jordan’s Nutrition
Services is beginning a program called Farm to School. This is a national,
state, and local program where students are educated on the
importance of making informed food choices. Students gain an
understanding of where their food comes from, how it is grown, and the
effects it has on the health of their bodies. They are also taught how the
community and environment are impacted by food production.

Jordan would love your support as we move forward to bring local and
regional foods into our cafeteria. Local beef is coming to our cafeterias
soon.  Be on the look out in March for more information!

What is Farm to
School
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Elementary Work Based Learning News

New Career Lessons!!!!
Elementary Counselors and Teachers,  

We are working on career lessons to go along
with the career posters we have in each of your
schools.  They will be posted on our website  for

you to use as they are completed. Visit
cte.jordandistrict.org , hover over the

“Educators” tab, and select “Career Poster
Lesson Plans”.

Check out our first lesson!

Logistician
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http://cte.jordandistrict.org/


Craig Cottle
CTE Coordinator

Craig is the CTE Coordinator in charge of safety, small in-house
construction projects, completing inspections for the shops, and

was recently instrumental in preparing the grounds and facilities to
be used by the FFA at the Bastian Center. 

Craig is going on his 35th year with Jordan School District. He
started as a Woods/Automotive/Welding/Tech & Engineering

teacher and basketball coach for Indian Hills Middle School and
later as a high school teacher and girls basketball and softball
coach at Hillcrest High. After twelve years with Hillcrest, Craig
entered the CTE Coordinator role at Riverton and later opened

Herriman in 2010. Next, he came to JATC North where he remained
as CTE Coordinator for eight years, and is now going on his 4th year

here with the CTE Department.
Whether he’s helping a student or helping a program or teacher, he
says, “When students succeed, that’s when I feel I’m succeeding.” 

When Craig isn’t at work, he spends time with his family or
dedicating time to church service. Craig has been married for 41

years. He has two sons- Stuart and Kurt (both married), one
grandson- Jace, and a granddaughter on the way. Craig loves

spending time with his family and loves spending time with his
grandson even more! He enjoys working with his hands, building
things, camping, and hiking.  Craig will have a lot more time to do
these activities as he has announced his retirement on June 19th.  

Congratulate Craig if you see him around.    
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Ag Days
Oct. 1st & 2nd, 2024

CTE Choice
Awards

May 8, 2024

Feb. 5-6, 2025

Save The Dates!
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https://www.linkedin.com/in/jsdcte/

https://www.facebook.com/JSDCTE

https://www.instrgram.com/jsd_cte/

https://twitter.com/JSD_CTE/



If you have questions about the newsletter
or stories/pictures you would like to share

please contact Dana Crowther, Work Based
Learning Assistant at

angie.pommerening@jordandistrict.org
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